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‘Made in Australia’ inquiry heads to Melbourne 

The House of Representatives Agriculture and Industry Committee will hold a public hearing in 
Melbourne on Friday, 20 June 2014. The public hearing is part of the Committee’s ongoing 
inquiry into country of origin labelling for food.  
 
The hearing will be held in the Victorian Parliament Committee Rooms at 55 St Andrews Place, 
East Melbourne, commencing at 9.00am.  
 
Witnesses will be: 

 Australian Manufacturing Workers Union 
 SPC Ardmona  
 Apple and Pear Australia Ltd  
 Simplot Australia Pty Ltd  
 Australian Dairy Industry Council  
 Australian Industry Group 

 
The detailed program is available at www.aph.gov.au/agind. 
 
The public hearing will be webcast live at: 
http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament 
 
Further details about the inquiry, including submissions received and the terms of reference, 
can be obtained from the Committee’s website at: www.aph.gov.au/agind.  
 

For media comment please contact the Committee Chair, Mr Rowan Ramsey, (08) 8633 1744.  
For further information please contact the secretariat on (02) 6277 4500, email 
agind.reps@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee’s webpage at www.aph.gov.au/agind 
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